
45TH REUNION  

GREENVILLE INDUSTRIAL - EPPES HIGH ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

 

The Greenville Industrial - Eppes High Alumni Association is inviting local restaurants, food 
trucks, craft vendors, business and community organizations to participate in  our 45th 
Reunion Weekend Festivities, “Dancing in the Street” on July 5, 2025.  Vendor space is 
available along our parade route (Albemarle Avenue to Fifth Street to Nash Street) from 
9:00 am until 11:30 am or on the Campus (C.M. Eppes Recreation Park – Nash Street) from 
9:00 am – 4:30 pm 

Please visit our website:  gi.cmeppesalumniassoc.com  or call 252-327-1820.  
 
Please complete.  (Type or print)  
 
Check space preferred 
Along Parade Route __________    On Campus _________    Both _________ 
 
OWNER/CONTACT PERSON: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
BUSINESS NAME: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________ 
STREET    CITY:    STATE                  ZIP CODE  
 
TELEPHONE: _________________________        CELL________________________________ 
  
EMAIL _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
TYPE OF VENDOR. _____   FOOD   _____ OTHER  
 
FOOD LIST MENU (I.E., MEXICAN, ITALIAN, SOUL) ___________________________________ 
 

OTHER LIST SPECIALTY (I.E., JEWELRY, ART, HEALTH INFORMATION) ____________________ 
 
PARTICIPATION IS FREE.  DONATIONS ARE ENCOURAGED, WELCOMED AND APPRECIATED.  
 

SIGNATURE ___________________________            DATE_____________________ 
 

All	submissions	are	due	no	later	than	June	15,	2025 


